
 

 

FORMAL NOTICE OF CARA AGM 

To all members and associate members  

 

Please treat this document as the Formal Notice                     

of the Annual General Meeting                                                            

of Circus Area Residents Association Limited. 

CARA AGM, Thursday 9th July, 2020 at 7pm prompt 

 

From previous notification, you will be aware that the AGM 

(originally set for Thursday 7th May) was deferred, in line with 

our Constitution, hopefully to enable the meeting to be held in 

the traditional format, with members together in the same room. 

However, due to CoronaVirus restrictions, the meeting will, this 

year, in common with many organisations, be conducted by 

video/telephone conference call. Details of how to participate 

will be sent to all members and associate members prior to the 

event. The Agenda and some supporting papers are included 

with this Formal Notice. Further supporting papers will be sent 

out, by email or by hand-delivery, on 24th June.  

Due to the unusual nature of the event, a Bulletin will be 

prepared after the AGM and promptly circulated to all Members 

and Associate Members by email or by hand.  

Subject to lockdown restrictions, we expect to hold a social 

event in the Autumn, to give all members the opportunity to 

discuss the priorities for the forthcoming year, and to chat with 

your new Committee. 

Next year, we hope & expect to revert to the usual AGM format. 

Bernard Horn, Secretary, CARA 

bph@bernardhorn.com 

11th June 2020 
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